Dear Valued Concrete Water Bowl Customer:
“Thank You” for this purchase of our Concrete Livestock Water Bowl!! We truly appreciate your support.

At some point you may notice a hairline crack in the bowl housing. When you pre-cast concrete at 8000 PSI (normal concrete is 3000 at best) the product can develop what is called a casting flaw. These are cracks that can cross the bowl, go up from an opening or be all by itself. This is a “normal” byproduct of high PSI pre-casting. 99% of the time these cracks never go structural and in fact may only be ¼” deep. At times it’s just the actual coating and not even into the concrete. “Don’t Panic”!! The enclosed sealant is manufactured by, Dapp, one of the biggest manufacturers of sealant in the world and is designed for the sealing of these cracks. Simply put some on a putty knife or on your finger and run it into the crack when the water has been drained and the area dry. This will stop water from getting under the coating and lifting it. The simple way to determine if one of these cracks goes structural is to look under the bowl to see if there is any moisture there. We have 23,000 bowls out and less than 12 have ever gone structural. Sometimes you will see white residual on the outside of the bowl it’s because the moisture follows the crack up and over not through the sidewall.
